
Working to safely return our staff and students to campus.

What we worked on last week:
We are building the RSVL Academy for implementation beginning
January 5, 2021. 

COVID-19
Updated 10/22/2020
Communications

What's next:
Families will receive a registration form to declare their intention for
the spring term. Please respond by October 26, 2020. 
Our comprehensive schools intend to open in a five day model
January 5, 2021, the first day of the second semester, as local health
conditions allow.

Challenges ahead:
Collecting timely enrollment information from families to accurately
plan for the spring term.
Monitoring potential changes to the Family First Coronavirus
Response Act legislation that expires December 31, 2020.

Health updates:
Confirmed COVID-19 cases at each school site are communicated
via email address on file to each school community by the
principal. 
The district will begin a district based website dashboard on all
COVID-19 case data by December 1, 2020. 
Cold + flu season is on the way and COVID-19 remains in our
community. Please remain vigilant about face coverings, hand
washing and doing your part to stay healthy and keeping those
around you safe.

Campus news:
Antelope High School is now open in a hybrid model. Go Titans!
Band programs received approval to practice together outdoors for
the first time this year.
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The Roseville Joint Union High School District is committed to equal opportunity for all individuals. District
programs, activities and services shall be free from unlawful discrimination, harassment, intimidation, and/or
bullying based on actual or perceived characteristics of race, color, ancestry, nationality, immigration status, age,
ethnicity, religion, marital status, medical information, mental or physical disability, sex, sexual orientation,
gender, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, or any other legally protected status or
association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. For
inquiries/complaints, contact our Title IX Coordinator, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources, Brad
Basham at (916) 782-8663 or bbasham@rjuhsd.us or Executive Director, Student Engagement, John Becker at
(916) 782-5979 or jbecker@rjuhsd.us.

https://www.rjuhsd.us/

